
Nursery Newsletter: 21st March 2025
Another great week! This week, we have focused on different modes of transport that 

travel on the ground. This week, the story that we have been reading is ‘Who’s Driving? 
By Leo Timmers. We have created our own fire engines, made from paper plates. We 

have had a really good go at using the playdough to create our own fires and fire 

engines which has been really tricky. Also, we have practiced our cutting skills, cutting 
and adding split pins to create our own fire fighters. As part of our Maths learning this 

week, we have been counting forwards from 1-10. Also, we have used number cards to 
identify and place numbers in the correct place. As part of our storytime this week, we 

have enjoyed reading the story and discussing which vehicles we think are fast and 

slow.

Nursery Phonics:

Can you have a go at blending 
four-syllable words like 

helicopter?

1. All-i-gat-or
2. Cat-er-pill-ar
3. Caul-i-flow-er

4. Su-per-mark-et
5. Rhi-nos-cer-os

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story: 

https://tinyurl.co

m/27s6be9k

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practice putting on your coat.
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/5n87f3e3

https://tinyurl.com

/3mcjjvpm
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